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Dear Ruth
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The question of UK National Representation on IUPAC Bodies was discussed at a
recent BNCI meeting. | am presently writing to the NRs and will get back to you as

soon as possible.

At the meeting, it was agreed that Professor G J Leigh would be proposed as a member
of the IUPAC Bureau. He has agreed to have his name put forward and | will soon be
sending you the appropriate CV, photograph and other material necessary to complete

the nomination.

In a separate letter, | have informed you about the composition of the UK Delegation to

the General Assembly in Berlin.

With all best wishes.
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Stanley S Langer
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